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The slides for Mrs Williams' recent Webinar about Key Stage 3 can be found on 
our Webinars page on the website. 
 
Unfortunately, the video recording of the webinar has corrupted and we have been 
unable to salvage it, despite best efforts. Apologies for that. 
 
If you have any questions arising from the slides, please do contact Mrs Williams. 
 
 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/contact/webinars/

